NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ST. JOSEPH CHARTER TOWNSHIP
BERRIEN COUNTY, MICHIGAN


A PUBLIC HEARING is scheduled for 6:00 p.m. on June 5, 2023, at a regular meeting of the Township Board, for the purpose of considering South Shore Racquet Club Inc., request for a Commercial Facilities Exemption pursuant to PA 210 of 2005, as amended.

Public Participation Procedures:  The public may join this meeting in person or through Zoom, an electronic meeting platform, on any device that will connect to the internet i.e., smartphone, tablet, laptop or desktop.  In order to hear and be heard the device must be equipped with a speaker and microphone.  Public participants will be asked to mute audio during the meeting except during the Public Comment portion of the meeting.  At that time, a member of the public may speak when addressed by the Supervisor.  Public participants are encouraged to speak one at a time in a clear manner.  The public invitation for the electronic meeting as shown below will be posted on the Township website main page at www.sjct.org.  

The St. Joseph Charter Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed material being considered at the meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the meeting or public hearing upon three (3) days notice to the St. Joseph Charter Township Board.

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services or individuals desiring additional information on business to be conducted at this meeting should contact the St. Joseph Charter Township Board by writing, emailing or calling the following:

Patrice Rose, Clerk, 3000 Washington Avenue, P.O. Box 147, St. Joseph, MI 49085  269-429-7703  prose@sjct.org .

The meeting will be held in compliance with the Open Meetings Act, PA 267 of 1976. 

